K-3rd Families -

It's hard to believe, but Christmas is just around the corner! The K-3rd graders have already been enthusiastically rehearsing for their program. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to gain experience, as well as a time for family and friends to enjoy the performance and welcome in the holiday season.

The programs will be held at Bertha Frank Auditorium, located at our High School Campus, 350 N. Illinois Avenue, on Tuesday, December 10th The schedule is as follows:

6:00 pm. Kindergarten and First Grade Performance 7:00 pm. Second and Third Grade Performance

The doors will open at 5:30. Students will meet in the High School Cafeteria 15 minutes before their performance. We will have teachers and staff at the entrance to help guide the students to the cafeteria.

As many of you know, Bertha Frank Auditorium seats 464 people, and we are anticipating a full house. Please be mindful and considerate of our limited space.

Thank you so much for your support and cooperation as we prepare to bring you a bit of holiday cheer!

Melissa Risner Lettie Brown Music Teacher